TO MEMBERS OF THE ANDREAS KILLIAN finance committee:

The undersigned has received a letter from James Rhyne Killian, President of MIT, which reads as follows:

"My father has shown me your recent letter about the memorial. I am glad to tell you that I will contribute another \$50 on my own part.

"I also will be glad to participate in some kind of ceremony. I would suggest trying to fix a date either in late June or early July. I will not be available in August."

"Yours sincerely,

(Signed)" J. R. Killian, Jr."

Upon receipt of this, it is urgently requested that each member of the committe write me concerning plan we should follow in connection with our responsibility to raise the additional money required.

We now have on deposit \$733.17. The \$50 additional which Dr. Killian promised is not included.

I have received since our last meeting, \$95.00.

Please let me hear from each member of the Committee without delay.

Sincerely,

R. L. Hefner, Chairman